
 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd June 2023 

 

Dear Families,  

 

On Thursday 6th July the Early Years children (Nursery and Reception) will be enjoying their Sports Afternoon, 

competing in teams to complete a variety of sporting activities.  

 

On the day, children will need to come to school in shorts/joggers, sports shoes (preferably without laces) and a 

white t-shirt (a polo t-shirt or a round neck t-shirt will be fine). They will also need to have their water bottle in 

school as usual. We will be doing our sports on the Junior Playground, so children will need to have on their sun 

cream and sun hats (please make sure these are named). 

 

Children from Nursery who are not usually in school on a Thursday afternoon are invited to come into school to 

take part if they would like. These children should arrive at the school office at 1.50pm.  

 

Any family members who would like to come and watch sports are invited to come into the playground from 

2.00pm. We will be starting our sports at 2.15pm to finish by 3.15pm. After the events, children will come back into 

school and then be released from the Nursery Door or the Reception Gate as usual. 

 

Let’s hope for good weather. 

 

The Early Years Team  

 

 


